[bookmark: _GoBack]GW3034 FOR INFORMATION: NHSE & NHSI. At a glance - promoting safer working practices - January 2021

Further to gateway message GW3025 sent out on Friday 5 February 2021, regarding promoting safer working practices, which included a presentation. The presentation did not include the most up to date GP SOP, this has now been updated and is included in the attached version. 

Please see the attached letter and document for your information.

If you would like to provide any feedback or suggestions on the slide pack, please email the respective email address above.  
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For the attention of  
CCG Accountable Officers and Primary Care Leads  
All GP Practices  
NHS Dental and Optometry practices  
Community Pharmacies  


 


By email only 


 


 


 


 


 


 


Dear Colleagues, 


 


Following on from the “At a glance” presentation that was sent out in August 2020, 


please find accompanying this letter an updated version of the slide pack.  


Once again, this slide pack collates the updated guidance that has been sent out in 


recent months to primary care contractors around safer working practices and service 


transformation and restoration and should provide a helpful quick reference guide. It 


also seeks to share a range of presentations to enhance working practices.  


 


As things continue to move at a pace, we will continue to send this presentation to you 


via the Primary Care Gateway on a regular basis. For your information, the previous 


version was sent out via the primary care gateway email address and numbered 


GW264; please ensure you always refer to latest guidance as some previous 


information may now be superseded. 


 


Please do let us know if this helpful and if there is further communication that would 


help in the current national incident.  


 


Thank you for your continued to support.    


 


 


Yours sincerely 


 


 
 


Ruth Ashmore 


Director of Specialised Commissioning and Health and Justice  


East of England 


 


Swift House  


Hedgerows Business Park  


Colchester Road  


Chelmsford    CM2 5PF  


 
ruthashmore@nhs.net   


 


04 January 2021 



mailto:ruthashmore@nhs.net
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Extremely Clinically Vulnerable guidance

Home delivery service for extremely clinically vulnerable 

IPC guidance & dental appendix

Local protocol for NHS dental practices notifying NHSEI





Optometry SOP

Pharmacy SOP

Dental SOPs

GP SOP

At a glance focus: Wave 2 delivery – restoration & recovery   



NHS England and NHS Improvement
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Home delivery service for extremely clinically vulnerable









Dental Fit Test request  







Information for people working in healthcare settings 





Local protocol for NHS dental practices2

 

PPE Guidance 
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IPC guidance
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GP SOP  - V4
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Updated (Jan 2021) UK IPC Guidance - 



Dental webinar on safer working practices



Triaging Dental Patients – Webinar 



IPC Guidance for Dental Practices



IPC in General Practice Webinar 





Sharing Learning 2: Enhancing Working Practices 







Face to Face GP appointments





Evolution of GP Clinical Model – Webinar





Accessing GP Services – Patient Message
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